
Minutes of Police Pension Board 
Hearing 

May 31, 1978 

The Police Pension Board reconvened the hearing May 31, 1978, 
at 11:45 a.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall on the 
petition by Ronald L. Smith for disability retirement with 
members Wysocki, Lockhart, and Tasker present. City Attorney 
Ashby, Personnel Director Claudia Smith, Ron Smith and his 
Attorney, Joe Hambright were present. 

Testimony was had from William L. Waldrop, M.D., Orthopedic 
Surgeon. Captain Lee Burg was recalled for testimony. 

The hearing was closed at 12:45 p.m. 

/67  
Neva B. Lockhart 
Secretary 
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